
 

 

OREGON-DAVIS SCHOOL CORPORATION 

 

Friday, May 8, 2020 

 

Special School Board Meeting, /Work Session 5:00 PM 

 

Via Zoom 

 
1.0  Meeting Opening           

 

1.01 Call to Order - Annette Ferch 

 

1.02 Pledge of Allegiance - Annette Ferch 

 

1.03 Roll Call - Annette Ferch, Chris Lawrence, Brandie Ecker, Kurt Hayes, Kyle Hinds 

 

1.04 Work Session 

 

 For the work session Mrs. Ferch turned the time over to Education Consultant, Jim Dermody.  

Mr. Dermody wanted to take the opportunity to discuss items that have not had plans in place for 

some of the questions that have been evolving. He thanked the administrative staff, Mrs. Awald, 

Mr. Bennett, Mr. Carlin, Mr. Miller as well as Mr. Taylor, Mr. Messer and Mr. Clemons for all 

of the work they have done during this difficult time. Previously he sent information to the 

school board regarding the items to be discussed.  He stated that several times in listening to the 

state superintendent webinars it was repeatedly suggested that for any decisions the corporation 

takes to have consult with our attorney, our local health department and the school board.  He 

covered several topics over the evening.  Discussion was held about cleaning out the student and 

staff’s possessions before a deep clean can be done.  This is considered to be an essential 

function. Throughout this process and any other activities coming up all guidelines will be 

followed.  Buildings are closed to the public thru June 30 therefore, SRO, John Kohles will be on 

duty when students and/or parents come to the school to pick up their items. They will be 

required to stay in their cars and staff will bring their bagged possessions to them.  Procedures to  

return items to all students were discussed as well as graduation plans and seniors returning their 

technology.  Once the buildings are cleaned out of possessions then the deep clean can begin.  

Devices being returned will be placed in a quarantine situation for four days before they are 

cleaned.  Mr. Dermody stressed that all actions taken will be legal, ethical and done in the right 

way.  A lengthy discussion was held on graduation plans and how to honor the senior class 

safely.  Mr. Dermody will submit all plans to  the school attorney and to the health department 

for their blessing.  The Administration Staff will continue to work on graduation plans and 

details for all of these activities will be announced to the public once they are finalized. 

 

 

2.0  Adjournment            

 

The meeting adjourned at 7:06 PM. 

 



 

 

       ____________________________________ 

       Brandie Ecker, Secretary 

 

 

______________________________________ ____________________________________ 

 

 

______________________________________ ____________________________________ 

 

 

 

 

 

 

       Minutes recorded by Julie McLiver 

 

 

 
 


